Public Notice

Due to public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the South Salem Fire District will not be allowing in person public attendance at its regularly scheduled Monthly Meeting.   In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 202.1, the May meeting of the South Salem Fire District Board of Commissioners will be held on May 19, 2020 at 7:00 pm, and will be available to the public via teleconference.  

The public can request the teleconference link by emailing the Secretary of the Fire District at Secssfiredist@optonline.net
Requests to receive the link must be received by the Secretary of the Fire District, no later than Tuesday, May 19th @ 4:00 PM.  
For those members of the Public unable to participate, the meeting minutes will be available for public inspection at a later date by contacting the Secretary of the Fire District. 

Neal Blum

Secretary/Treasurer 

South Salem Fire District

